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Events

IFEBP 55th Annual Employee Benefits 
Conference

David Powell will participate in the International Foundation of 
Employee Benefit Plans (IFEBP) 55th Annual Employee Benefits 
Conference in Orlando, FL on Monday, November 9th, 2009. He 
will serve as a speaker on the panel, “Legislative/Regulatory and 
IRS Developments Affecting Public Sector Plans.” The panel will 
explore how recent initiatives and regulations are impacting the 
public sector exclusively and the growing interest in federal 
reporting for state and local plans. Topics include:

An overview of the new procedures for IRS determination letters
The latest 403(b) and 457 regulations and requirements
A case study in the pilot government plans questionnaire for the IRS
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